
You’re Invited! 
Family First Community-Based  
Pathways Listening Sessions

Join the DCYF Family First Team and Foster America to learn about a new effort called Family First 
Community-Based Pathways (FFCBP). These pathways will provide support before a crisis happens, 
and help families avoid child welfare involvement. 

Share your thoughts, experiences, and ideas to help shape how these pathways grow in Washington. 

What You’ll Learn and Do:
•	 Learn how these pathways can support families 

and help prevent child welfare involvement.

•	 Talk about what kinds of support families and 
communities need.

•	 Share feedback that will help design better 
services for the future.

Virtual Session Dates & Times 
•	 June 25  |  9 a.m.

•	 June 25  |  6 p.m.

•	 June 26  |  6 p.m.

•	 July 22  |  9 a.m.

•	 July 24  |  9 a.m.

•	 July 24  |  6 p.m.

•	 Aug. 12  |  9 a.m.

•	 Aug. 14  |  6 p.m.

Who Should Attend?
Everyone is welcome, especially parents, caregivers, and 
community members who have used family support 
services or have had child welfare involvement.

Incentive
People with lived experience in child welfare or family 
support services will receive a gift card for participating.

Pre-Registration Required
Space is limited — once sessions are full, registration 
will close. Register today to secure your spot at

https://forms.office.com/pages/
responsepage.aspx?id=F-LQEU4mCk
CLoFfcwSfXLZdLpn1sSFhNuKQ1U8n
mnmJURElVSVcxWElFM1BMWlQ5OD
hRMUw3RFpTVy4u&route=shorturl 

Want to Learn More?
Questions?  
Email: dcyf.familyfirstact@dcyf.wa.gov

Learn more: www.dcyf.wa.gov/practice/ 
practice-improvement/ffpsa
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